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RE: Honorarium for Panel Presentation at Metropolitan 
Chicago Healthcare Council 
Superfine, Richard 
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2012 1:59PM 

To: McCann, Pamela 

Thank you, Pamela. 

Sincerely, 

Richard J. Superfine 
Legal Counsel 
Board of Ethics 
740 N. Sedgwick 
Chicago IL 60654 
dc:h;n·g.superfin_e@cityofchicago.org 
T312 742 8179 
F 312 744 2793 

Email or attachments may contain proprietary, confidential or privileged information; 
keep confidential. If you are not intended recipient, please advise sender, do not copy, 
use, rely upon, disclose or transmit infonnation, and delete from your computer or similar 
device, destroying all soft and hard copies. Neither this information block, the typed name of the 
sender, nor anything else in tllis message is intended to constitute an electronic signature unless a 
specific statement to the contrary is included in this message. 

From: McCann, Pamela 
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2012 1:31 PM 
To: Superfine, Richard 
Subject: Honorarium for Panel Presentation at Metropolitan Chicago Healthcare 
Council 

I wanted to report to the Ethics Department the following. 

I have been invited to appear on a panel of five individuals on March 30, 2012 at a meeting of 
the MCHC. (please see invitation below) 

The organization sponsor is providing an honorarium of $250.00 per panelist for the event. 

Thank you for your consideration of this item. 
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Pamela McCann 
Public Health Administrator II 
Chicago Department of Public Health 
DePaul Center, Room 200 
333 South State Street 
Chicago, Illinois 60604-3972 
Voice: 312/745-1214 
Fax 312.745.7616 
Pamela.McCann@cityofchicago.org 

From: David Ozar [mailto:dozar@luc.edu] 
Sent: Sunday, January 29, 2012 5:09 PM 
To: McCann, Pamela; tjdenley@gmail.com; sahuckstadt@yahoo.com 
Cc: dniedner@mchc.com 
Subject: Fwd: GBLT Health Training Program Dates 

Pamela, Shane, and Tanya: The date for the training workshop is now firm: Friday, March 30, from 9 a.m to 
12:00 noon. As I mentioned before, it will take place at MCHC's location near Union Station in the Loop. Dawn 
Niedner, our contact person, has indicated that MCHC will be in a position to offer you each an honorarium of 
$250.00. I am copying her with this email so she will have your email addresses. I suggest that you email her 
(and copy me) with your mailing addresses and preferred phone (probably cell is available) so she has the 
contact info she will eventually need. I will prepare some prose for her to use in creating an announcement 
about this and I will create an outline for us to chew over and send it to all for comment, but I will not do that 
before the week of Feb 6 (too many other deadlines this week). 
The fifth person on the panel besides us four will be Rob Humrickhouse from Mt. Sinai Hospital. Dawn reports 
that: 
Rob is Assistant Vice-President, Graduate Medical Education, Accreditation Services, Chief Safety 
Officer at Mount Sinai Hospital (phone: (773) 257-2172, email: robert.humrickhouse@sinai.org). So 
in addition to his perspective as a gay man, he brings the perspective of hospital administration. Rob 
requested that the agenda include time for him to speak to upcoming hospital accreditation 
requirements and the regulatory issues associated with these requirements that relate to the hospital 
care of the GBL T population. 
Please. confirm and, of course, let me know ASAP if somethiing has now made that date/time a problem 

for you. Thanks ! -- Dave 
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